
Report of the Akaroa/Wairewa Community Board to the Council meeting of 15 March 2007 

2. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 2.1 LITTLE RIVER BROWNIES 
 
  The Little River Brownies had written to the Board, following a survey undertaken by their 

members, proffering ideas to improve the Little River community and making observations 
about some of the current amenities  

 
  The Board received the letter and asked that it be referred to the appropriate staff to update the 

Board on the issues raised.  Members also suggested that a reply termed in a positive manner 
be sent to the Brownies as they felt it was admirable to see young people getting out and about 
and looking at things in the district. 

 
 2.2 AKAROA DISTRICT PROMOTIONS 
 
  The Akaroa District Promotions group had written to the Board requesting that a representative 

of their group be appointed as a member of the Akaroa Design and Appearance Advisory 
Committee. 

 
  Staff advice was that a report on sub-committees such as the Akaroa Design and Appearance 

Advisory Committee would be going to Council in the near future.  It would be more appropriate 
for the Community Board to review the membership of this committee following the Council 
receiving that report. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


